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14 March 1988

Director of Nuclear Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Th1s_letter A8 to inform you that the following radioactive

“has been returned to us by Waterviliet Paper Company,
490982

izvo Paw Paw Avenue, Waterviliet, MI

Krypton 85, Model KAC.D2, s/n 5499BK, one Ci

This radioactive source was contained in a gauge manufac-
tured by us and shipped to Waterviliet at an earlier date.
We distribute our products containing radioactive materials
under California license GL 1856-43,

Very truly yours,
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LYNELL LYON'
Radiation Safety Department

CC: Waterviliet Paper Company

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
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